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As the State is facing COVID-19 pandemic, all institutions under Kerala
University of Health Sciences are permitted to declare holiday to all Under
Graduate students till 31* March 2020. However, the presence of Final year
students may be decided as per the directions from DME/DAME/Government
/Management from time to time. Post Graduate students and internees (House
Surgeons) should continue to be available in their respective institution as they

are the integral part of patient care.
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Prof. (Dr.) Mohanan Kunnummal
Vice Chancellor
Kerala University of Health Sciences
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